
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
19 July 2021 

 
2022 Calendar 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The 2022 calendar has been uploaded to the school website and can be found in the link below. 
 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/academic-calendar-2/ 
 
There are a few of changes to the 2022 calendar when compared to previous calendars, which are as 
follows: 
 

• ACS (International) will commence the academic year one week later in January than 
normal. The purpose of this is to allow international staff and students to return home with 
time to serve any quarantine requirements in their home country and any required by 
Singapore.  
 

• To compensate for this late start, the September holiday will be one week instead of two. 
The one-week break is anticipated to be the same week as MOE schools are on break. 

 
• Chinese New Year is only two weeks after the start of Term 1 and the Public Holidays are on 

a Tuesday and Wednesday. In the past we have given a whole week off in order for students 
and staff to travel home. However, having a full week break only two weeks into Term 1 
provides a disjointed start to the academic year. Therefore there will be a school closure day 
on Monday 31 January for Reunion Dinner day preparations, with students returning to 
school on Thursday 3 February.  

 
It is anticipated that this change of structure will be for 2022 only, with a return to the regular 
structure in 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/academic-calendar-2/

